
From: Carl 
To: DeMeo, Sharon M. 
Subject: SouthCoast Wind Farm Offshore Converter Station 
Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 8:00:52 PM 

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open 
attachments or click on provided links. 

Please do not allow offshore substations to contaminated the ocean with hot, chemically treat water. 

Carl van Warmerdam 
Barrington, RI 
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